
 

 

WQ.130/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT   

BY DEPUTY K.F. MOREL OF ST. LAWRENCE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 19th APRIL 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th APRIL 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise the Assembly of the cost of the contract awarded to Dialogue Matters for its role 

in the development of Jersey’s Tree Strategy?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The cost of the original contract awarded to Dialogue Matters for its role in the development of Jersey’s 

Tree Strategy was £47,204.00. It should be noted that Dialogue Matters have been commissioned for 

additional hours of work and, as such, the final cost of all their work on the Tree Strategy will differ. 

 

 


